July 8, 1974

Mr. Bdward Korkoian
19621 W. McNichols Road
Detroit, Michigan 48219

Dear Edward:

I am deeply concerned with the development of our Stewardship
program, which is not at the present time being pursued in
any organized manner. We are corresponding with stewards in
the hope of getting renewals; even these are falling off; and
very few new stewards are being added to our list. If we
don't do anything about it, the program is going to fade away.

I have enclosed listings of stewards enrolled in your community,
to give you an idea of who is enrolled and what the potential
might be in an area you are familiar with. Also enclosed is

a listing of the progress to date this year on renewals.

Please study this and try to arrive at some recommendations
for the program, at least with respect to vour own community.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian
Primate

Enclosures
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STEWARDS - DETROIT

Shahan, Daniel (paid $100 in 73 and 74)
22205 Nottingham Dr. ~
Birmingham, Michigan 48010
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